
 

  

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

As we continue to experience a warm spell this week students are not required to wear blazers nor ties in 

school. 

Please remind your child that they should bring a water bottle so that they can stay hydrated throughout 

the day. They should also wear sun screen if they intend to be in the sun at lunchtime (shady areas are 

available to all year groups). They will be allowed to wear sun hats / caps outside.  

We are not at the ‘heatwave’ stage of things but if this does arise at some point (temperatures of over 30 

degrees) we will have further contingency plans.  

Thankfully, this week’s weather forecast indicates that the hottest time of the day is between mid to late 

afternoon and when students have finished school for the day. The weather is also expected to be cooler 

next week, but we will of course continue to monitor the situation. 

Thanks as always for your support.  

 

 

 

Mr P McCaffery 

 


